
UNITED FORUM OF BSNL EXECUTIVES' ASSOCIATIONS
Comprising of

(AIBSNLEA and AIGETOA)
CHQ New Delhi - 110001

No. CHQ/UF/Exe.Ass./AIBSNLEA - AIGETOAJ

To

ShriShameem Akhtar,
Sr. GM (SR),
BSNL Corporate Office,
New Delhi - 110001

Subject:

Reference:

DATED: 07.07.2015

Sir,

On the above cited reference and the subject matter, BSNL management has shown positive concern
to resolve the demands of united forum of AIBSNLEA and AIGETOA wherein the MT recruitment
process has been deferred for next six months in view of the ongoing discussions on CPSU cadre
hierarchy by the committee and CMD BSNL's firm assurance to furlher take up the matter in the
forthcoming board meetings to have review on MT recruitment in BSNL. CMD has also assured us to
hold an agenda meeting with him on Monday, the 13th July 2015 on other important HR issues fortheir
resolution.

In response to the above, United Forum of AIBSNLEA and AIGETOA has decided to defer the ongoing
agitation program notice served vide letter no CHQ/UF/Exe. Asso./AIBSNLEA-AIGETOA14 daIed24th
June 2015 for a period of six months

We are very much confident that BSNL management will honor its commitment for resolution of all
pending HR issues and finalization of CPSU cadre hierarchy. We request our all members of AIBSNLEA
and AIGETOA and other executives who supported the program to resume their duties immediately
and to concentrate for the qrowth of BSNL.

With kind regards,

Yours Sincerely,

N6A\C
(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary
(ATBSNLEA)

Mob 09868278222

Copy to:
1. The CMD BSNL, New Delhi
2. The Director (HR), BSNL Board, New Delhi
3. The GM (Admin), BSNL CO, New Delhi

Deferment of organizational action programs given by United Forum of
Executives' Associations com prising of AIBSNLEA and AIGETOA-regarding.
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(ATGETOA)
Mob 09424051555
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